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Warrington East Phase 2 update 
 
Work on site has resumed following the Christmas and New Year shutdown period. 
 
Work in progress during the next few weeks from 14 January 
 

College Place 
• Construction of the splitter island on the Birchwood Way west approach, 
• Installation of traffic signal ducts and construction of new footway on the south east 

quadrant of the roundabout, 
• Continuation of the shared footway / cycleway on the north west quadrant, leading 

towards Fearnhead Lane junction, 
• Street lighting installation. 

 

George Duckworth Island and Oakwood Gate 
• The deep drainage work on the west side of Oakwood Gate is now substantially 

complete. 
 

Birchwood Way west of Oakwood Gate 
• Construction of the new footpath alongside Birchwood Way near the Subway, 
• Earthworks for the road widening between Oakwood Gate and the Subway, 
• Installation of the new drainage system along Birchwood Way from Oakwood Gate to 

Roberts Fold Subway. 
 
 

Traffic Management in operation 
 

College Place 
Narrow lanes westbound over the M6 bridge on approach to the junction, with one lane closed 
at off-peak times (0930 – 1600). 
 
Off-peak lane closures on the roundabout and approaches (0930 - 1600). 
 
Narrow lane on the Crab Lane exit from College Place towards Fearnhead Lane. 
 

George Duckworth Island  
Off-peak lane closures (0930 – 1600) on George Duckworth Island and the approaches from 
Oakwood Gate (northbound) and Birchwood Park Avenue (southbound), and on Birchwood 
Way westbound on both sides of the junction. 
 
Narrow lanes on Birchwood Way westbound from Oakwood Gate. 
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Warrington East Phase 3 update 
 

• Work continues on clearing the trees and bushes alongside Birchwood Way on the site 
of the proposed westbound carriageway. 

• Further survey work is taking place following the tree clearance. 
• Earthworks will start towards the end of January 2019. 

 
Traffic Management in operation 
 
The work currently taking place on Phase 3 does not require any traffic management on 
Birchwood Way at the present time. 
 
Overview of the Warrington East projects 
 

 
 
Further information about both projects, including plans of the work, is on our website- 
www.warrington.gov.uk/WE2.  If you would like more information you can contact the project 
team by email at we2@warrington.gov.uk. 
 
Warrington East Phase 2 Project Team. 
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